
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

August 14, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your recent correspondence
to President Carter concerning Benjamin
Civiletti.

Your interest in making your views known
is most appreciated. We are pleased that
you took the time to share your thoughts
and I want to assure you that your com-
ments have been noted.

Best wishes,

Sincerely,

Arnie Miller
Director
Presidential Personnel Office

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405


